
 

 
July 30, 2018 

 

KAUER FAMILY FARMS 

DAVE KAUER  

7325 SE AMITY DAYTON HWY AMITY, OR 97101   

 

Reference:  Application T- 12925 

 

On May 17, 2018, we received your water right Transfer application.  The application was 

accompanied by $1017.00.  Our receipt number 126689 is enclosed. 

 

By copy of this letter, we are asking the Watermaster for a report regarding the potential for 

injury to existing water rights which may be caused by the requested change.  

 

Your application will be examined to determine whether additional information is needed.  We 

will notify you if further information or corrections to the application or map are required. 

 

Except as provided under ORS 540.510(3) for municipalities, you may not temporarily use water 

at the new place of use or from the new point of diversion until a final order approving the 

temporary transfer application has been issued by the Department.  Additionally, pursuant to 

OAR 690-380-8010, the lands from which an irrigation water right is to be temporarily 

transferred and the land to which the right is to be temporarily transferred may not both receive 

water during the same season.  If the temporary transfer is approved during an irrigation season 

and water has already been used at the currently authorized location during that season, then the 

temporary transfer will not take effect until the following season. 

 

If the land is sold before the temporary transfer is approved, the buyer’s consent to the temporary 

transfer will be required unless a recorded deed or other legal document clearly established that 

the water right was not conveyed in the sale. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Transfer Section at (503) 986-0807. 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Watermaster Dist. #16  (via email) 

 William Earl Ferber, Agent 

 

Enclosure 


